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Resolution of Recognition

#HCSStrongerTogether Award
WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in work ethic and the ability of students, staff and community members dedicating themselves totally to education of our next generation of leaders, and;

WHEREAS, the district’s theme for the 2019-20 school year is #HCSStrongerTogether and the Hardin County Board of Education believes in these characteristics so greatly that it will recognize HCS students & staff and Hardin County community members at its regularly scheduled meeting each month during the school year with the #HCSStrongerTogether Award;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, in a regular meeting on February 20, 2020 does hereby recognize the following for earning the #HCSStrongerTogether Award for February 20, 2020:

· Julia Pelston, a Central Hardin High School senior, is involved in Central Hardin’s Drama Club and Choir, Youth Theatre of Hardin Coun​ty and The Dance Centre of Elizabethtown. She also spent two years performing with the Allegro Dance Theatre of Radcliff. 

She has performed in productions of “Radium Girls,” “Footloose,” “The Cru​cible,” “The Laramie Project” and “Little Women.” Julia also founded the CHHS Student Support Group this year with the help of Drama Club advisor Sarah Dakin. The group is designed to help students cope with their emotions and prevent crises. Pelston said she chose five student leaders for the group, which meets every Thursday during Power Hour.

“She constantly strives to become a better performer, even accepting roles she may not have had her heart set on because she understands they fit her because of her hard work and dedication to character and their importance to the overall final product,” Ms. Dakin said.  

· Trish Gentry, a 5th-grade teacher at Radcliff Elementary, strives to cultivate a strong fifth-grade team and the building at large. No matter the occasion, Ms. Gentry is there to help students, staff, parents and the community. It can be anything from helping where needed at academic competitions, to movie nights, to cheering for students during weekend contests, to jumping in whenever anyone is needed at any time. Ms. Gentry is a fabulous member of the Radcliff Elementary School family and always puts the needs of others above her own. 

Her expectations are extremely high and her students rise to that level every time. She teaches with contagious enthusiasm. Her compassion for our students and community permeates every aspect of her daily life.

· Zac Newton took over as the public address announcer for the John Hardin High School boys basketball team in the 2018-19 season. This past year he started doing the same for football. In addition to being an excellent announcer, Zac has become a part of the school. He creates relationships with the players and the coaching staff and is always willing to go above and beyond his role as an announcer. He has orchestrated pregame introductions with lights & a fog machines and created promotional materials for players.  He is always trying to make the players and crowd experience better. He is a welcome addition and asset for John Hardin athletics.
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